Dear Senate Committee on Housing & Development

| strongly support SB 282 to extends the grace period for tenant repayment of rental debt accrued during emergency period from
June 30, 2021 to February 28, 2022.

We need to give households a break on rent until we are out of this pandemic and recession. Then we need to invest more in
housing and renter security.

Sincerely,

Jim Labbe
Portland, OR



